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Dear parents and guardians 

 

Thank you all for all your help and support since we have come back to school. Well done to 

all the children who have settled back to work so quickly. 

 

There is a lot of information on the news about changes to isolation for children. We havent 

had a case in the school yet and therefore children haven’t had to isolate.  

 

1. Under the new rules, if we are notified of a positive case in a class the class group 

won’t have to isolate unless they have symptoms of COVID 19. 

2. If your child is a close contact at home they do have to isolate.  

3. It is essential that anyone who has symptoms of COVID-19 self-isolates at home 

immediately and contacts their GP to arrange a Covid-19 test. 

 

The symptoms of COVID 19 are fever, cough, tiredness, loss of taste and smell, aches and 

pains, headache, sorre throat, nasal congestion, red eyes, diarrhoea, or a skin rash.  

 

Thank you for keeping your children at home when they are unwell.  

“If in doubt- stay out!” 

 

All book money should be paid by the end of the month.  

Pupil Personal Accident Insurance can be purchased in the school office. Details are on 

our website.  

 

Please label all your child’s belongings – especially jumpers, coats and tracksuits.  

 

We are delighted to have the car park beside our school. The lane between the car park and 

the school doesn’t belong to the school. We have been allowed to use it, at present. We have 

noticed a lot of children climbing on the fences at the front of the school and on the lane. 

Please don’t allow your child to do this as it isn’t safe. It could also stop us having 

permission to use the lane.  

 

Well done to all the staff and children who have worked so hard to achieve a Discover 

Primary Science Award and also an 8th Green Flag. A bigger challenge during COVID 19!  

 

Best wishes to the children in 3rd Class who will make their First Communion on Saturday 

16th October at 11am.  

 


